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City of Rapid City,

Our request is for the tie into the sewer and water line,
located at Hwy 44 east. In our plan we have put into our
budget to run a 8” line to the project. We are in the process
of forming a water and sewer District, like Northdale west
of Rapid City. We can drill a well for water if needed but
need to take a close look at sewer services, as we are not
interested in a septic type system out in this area.

In our proposal we have put together a plan that meets
Rapid City Specs. In this Subdivision we have plans for a
Playground on site for kids to play.

In our plan we have taken into considerations the things
that planning and zoning would have key issues with.

We are interested in your input on this proposal and would
like any questions directed to Paul Hunt, Project Manager
at 381-2411. Paul will get any information to you that you
may need. A site visit can be set up for anyone interested
in taking a closer look on site.

Sincerely,

/ sPaul Hunt




